
Quick Quills and Positive 
Potions! 

During this half term, Year 5 will be learning about all things 
Harry Potter! We will be using the text ‘Harry Potter and the 
Philosopher’s Stone’ in some of our Reading Masters 
sessions, 

As part of our English lessons, we will be 
learning all about (and then writing our own!) 
newspaper reports. Ours will be reporting about a troll 
breaking into the infamous Hogwarts School of 
Witchcraft and Wizardry! We hope to show some 
examples of these fantastic articles in our fortnightly 
newsletter so watch this space!

As well as reporting this breaking news, the children 
will be: investigating reversible and irreversible 
changes, using their understanding of dissolving to 
help Harry with his unicorn crystals in Potions class 
and learning about irreversible changes so they can 
help Fred and George Weasley to create rockets to 

go off in the great hall to celebrate the end of the 
OWLs (Ordinary Wizarding Levels!). Year 5 will also be 

able to use some of our new computing equipment to become directors and
create their own trailers for Harry Potter!


